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St. Elizabeth Ann Seton
 

Dear Parish Family,

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW FOR THIS WEEKEND

Friday Mass at 8 a.m. with Fr. Valencheck
Friday Confessions at 4 p.m.
 
Saturday Mass at 8 a.m. with Fr. Bozek
Saturday Confessions at 9:30 a.m.
Saturday Vigil Mass at 4:30 p.m. with Fr. Valencheck
 
Sunday Mass at 9 a.m. with Fr. Bozek
Sunday Mass at 11 a.m. with Fr. Valencheck

THE HOLY FACE OF JESUS PRAYER SERVICE
(NOTE LOCATION CHANGE)

This Saturday a presentation and prayer service will be offered Our Mother's Hands ministry on the different holy
images of Our Savior; Veronica’s Veil, the Shroud of Turin, the Holy Veil of Manoppello, and the Divine Mercy
image. You are invited to learn about what they are and what they aren’t. 
Starts at 7:00 pm in Byrider Hall. 

​WORK AROUND ST. SEBASTIAN SQUARE
 

There was a pleasant surprise walking around Schneider Park last week. Approximately a dozen new good-sized
trees were planted around the park. A few replaced other newer trees that subsequently died but most are new
spots particularly along Mull Avenue. This must be the alternative to the 200 trees that were almost planted last
year.

Taking the dog in the other direction, we noticed that one basement has been dug out at the Good Park
Development, but work has slowed for the holidays. Stop signs and speed signs are beginning to be installed as
well as the posts for street signs. 

There are some detour signs around the parish again, but they have nothing to do with us. There is a closure
elsewhere and some traffic (so far rather unnoticeable) nearby St. Sebastian Parish.

PICTURES
 

Someone made us a cute little snow man in front of the rectory during our first nice snowfall. Then this tragedy
happened after the weather warmed up.



FROM THE FORGOTTEN CABINET
 
I thought the file marked, “SCHOOL - TUITION” would be far more interesting than it turned out to be. There are
only two short letters in it, and one wonders why these two in particular were saved. The first was from Dr. Harvey
Karam of Castle Blvd. in 1953 in which he writes,
 
Dear Father Swisler (sic)
 
The enclosed check for $100 is for enrollment of Richard Karam in school for the coming school year. I’m sure you
will find him an apt pupil and if there is anything further needed, please let me know.
 
The second note is from March 16th, 1954:
 
Dear Fr. Zwisler,
 



Just a note to say thank you for letting Charles attend school these past two years, since we were not members of
your parish. We are moving April 14th to Rocky River and will be members of St. Christopher Parish. I understand
they have the same order of Sisters teaching in their school so I imagine the change for him will be very small.
 
Thank you again,
 
Yours very truly,
 
Rosalie Stockinger

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT

 
TO GIVE TO THE PARISH: https://www.stsebastian.org/donate
TO GIVE TO THE FOUNDATION: https://www.stsebastian.org/foundation/donate

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK

Please keep all our sick and distressed in your prayers:

Gary Arman, Annette Bailey, Jill Buffa, John Buhalak, Regina Buhalak, Christopher Casey, Emilio Cheuy, Jo
Cooney, Nancy Cotter, Peggy Jo Cybulski, Anthony D’Attoma, Marjorie DeLuca, Mary Katherine Dennis, Deanna
Ferris, Rosemarie George, Kenneth Gessford, Rita Buhalak Gessford, John and Terry Hogan, Ann Hubiak, Carson
Hutzell, James Hutzell, Carolyn Jeske, Charise Kasper, Janet Kendrick, Candace Kidd, Fred Kovacic, Jean
Labate, Frank Livigni, Mary Loftus, Myrna Marple, Don Matis, Ken Minrovic, Toni Morlan, Betty O’Hara, Beverly &
Mike Preston, Bob Rader, Mabel Randall, Monica and Thad Ricker, Mary Ricks, Aaron Salisbury, Betty Sarich, Kim
Sarich, Denise Schmidt, Michael Schnetzer, Cory Schulz, Tom Smith, Oscar Teves, Keith Wisberger and Ann
Zsembik.

God bless you,

Fr. Valencheck.
St. Sebastian, pray for us.
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, pray for us.
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